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Subject: [Fwd: DNV tree restrictions - Arborculture has changed -- Oct. 3 NSN]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Wed, 03 Oct 2007 14:02:24 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: DNV tree restrictions - Arborculture has changed -- Oct. 3 NSN
From: wendyqureshi@shaw.ca
Date: Wed, 03 Oct 2007 13:58:37 -0700
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

I agree wholeheartedly with letter writers Brian Platts and Elizabeth James regarding this issue.
 
I find it very interesting that DNV Council in its pursuit of becoming "The Most Sustainable Jurisdiction in Canada
by 2020" wants to inconvenience its residents and risk safety when at the same time they are facilitating
developments that will encourage thousands of "new" automobiles into our community.
 
Wendy Qureshi
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